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PARISH PRESIDENT ANNOUNCES 2015 TOWN HALL MEETINGS 

Houma, LA- Parish President Michel H. Claudet is proud to once again be hosting town hall style 

meetings throughout Terrebonne Parish in 2015.  

These meetings are one of many efforts to outreach with and inform residents of projects and 

improvements taking place in Terrebonne Parish. Topics covered during these meeting include 

progress reports on: hurricane protection, roadway improvements, drainage, and upgrades to 

the recreation and quality of life offerings in Terrebonne.  

Each meeting will have a detailed presentation tailored to the particular location. Following each 

presentation will be a question and answer session.  

 

The dates and locations for the 2015 Town Hall Meetings are as follows: 

 

Date  Location 

March 5, 2015  American Legion Post 380 (Chauvin) 

  March 12, 2015 Montegut Recreation Center  

  April 15, 2015 St. Bridget Church Annex (Schriever) 

  April 16, 2015 Grand Caillou Recreation Center (Dulac) 

  April 23, 2015 Devon Kellar Memorial Center (Gibson) 

  April 30, 2015 Terrebonne Parish Library Main Branch (Houma)  

  May 7, 2015 Dularge Recreation Center  

  *All meetings are scheduled to begin at 6:00 PM. 
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